
PUBLIC NOTICE OF HEARING 
PROPOSED ORDERS FOR A HYDROGRAPHIC BASIN WITHIN 

LYON AND MINERAL COUNTIES, NEVADA 
 

The State Engineer will hold a public hearing, pursuant to NRS 534.030, to provide notice 
and receive testimony on proposed orders to designate and curtailment of new 
appropriations; and directing the installation of totalizing meters with a minimum standard 
of accuracy and establishing monthly reporting requirements of meter readings within the 
East Walker Area Hydrographic Basin (09-109). The public hearing will convene at 1:00 
p.m., Thursday, May 8, 2025, at the Walker River Irrigation District Board Room, 410 N. 
Main St., Yerington, NV 89447. Written testimony will be accepted until Monday, June 9, 
2025, and may be mailed to the Nevada Division of Water Resources. The Notice of Hearing 
and proposed orders may be viewed at http://water.nv.gov or by contacting the Division at 
(775) 684-2800. 
        ________________________ 

ADAM SULLIVAN, P.E. 
State Engineer 


